[bookmark: _GoBack]Public Announcement Concerning a Proposed Health Care Project
UMass Memorial MRI & Imaging Center, LLC (“Applicant”) located at 700 Congress Street, Suite 204, Quincy, MA 02169 intends to file a Notice of Determination of Need for a Significant Change (“Application”) with respect to DoN Project #4-4886, as amended, to add two days of PET/CT services at Shields MRI at UMass Memorial-Shrewsbury Street, located at 214 Shrewsbury Street, Worcester, MA 01604. There is no cost associated with this Application and therefore no change to the total value of the Project based on the approved maximum capital expenditure. The Applicant does not anticipate any price or service impacts on the Applicant’s existing Patient Panel as a result of the Proposed Project. Any ten Taxpayers of Massachusetts may register in connection with the intended Application by no later than February 5, 2021 or 30 days from the Filing Date, whichever is later, by contacting the Department of Public Health, Determination of Need Program, 250 Washington Street, 6th Floor, Boston, MA 02108.
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